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Question 

 

Will the Minister advise what action, if any, is being taken to enable the development of existing live music 

venues, and the creation of new ones? 

 

 

Answer 

 

The provision of live music and entertainment venues is considered in the forthcoming Arts Strategy, 

which is in the final stages of development and scheduled for publication before the end of the year. The 

Arts Strategy discusses the lack of live music venues and proposes ways that this might be addressed.  

 

In addition, the current plans for the Fort Regent redevelopment envisage a live music and performance 

venue. 

 


